
Southern New England Scrollers, Meeting Notes, May 8, 2022 


Nine people attended the meeting.  Thanks to all who attended even though it was 
Mother’s Day.


Sincere thanks to those members that helps at the New England Air Museum 
demonstration yesterday, May 7:  Steve R., Max S., Maurille M., Gene M., Arnie P.  
Although the visitor turnout was less than expected due to it being the same day as 
several college graduations, we were able to talk to a few people and make some 
interesting contacts.


We will have a new club coordinator at the end of the year.  Stay tuned for more details.


The show & tell portion of the meeting was the meeting was the highlight as usual.  Terri 
brought a cool dinosaur toy, and a couple of puzzles that kept Murray & Laura 
entertained for a while (:.  Maurille brought a beautiful sleigh and a rocking chair clock.  
Gene M, brought 2 beautiful bandsaw boxes.  Check the website for the pictures that 
Max took during the meeting.


The next meeting is scheduled for July 10, 2022, 1-3PM at the Woodcraft store in 
Manchester, CT.



